
KREH "Cjhe Sound of Qualiffty 

LOUISIANA BROADCASTING SERVICE P. 0. Box 571 

OAKDALE, LOUISIANA 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa, 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

900 KC. 

February 11, 1963 

I am pleasedto confirm your reception of my frequency 
test, on Monday Morning, February 4, 1963 from 5 to 5:15 A.B. (CST). 

I would also like to say of all the reports I have ever 
recieved, yours is the most comprehensive ever, and is very valuable 
to me as Chief Engineer of this Station. Although I cannot count 
you as a regular listener of KREH, I am proud to ada your name to 
our growing list of DX Listeners. Best of Luck and I do hope that 
you "catch" us again. 

incerely, 

o sep Costello 113, CHIEF ENGINEER 



KREH " ounci o f Quaie 

LOUISIANA BROADCASTING SERVICE P. 0. Box 571 

OAKDALE, LOUISIANA 

P.S. 

900 KC. 

Kermit: I would like to say some things here that would 
not be appropg .tee in the official confirmation, from your letter 
I gatkier that you are quite an avid BC DX listner, well so am I, 
but only on the SW Bands. would certainly appreciate HEARING FROM 
YOU. ( DIDN'T MEAN TO TYPE THAT IN CAPS, BUT I HAD A ITCHY SHIFT FINGER ON 
THIS TYPE WRITER, AND AS YOU CAN SEE I'M NOT A TYPIST) Well if you 
have, or can get hold of i tipe recorder, how bout sending me atape... 
tape correspondence is so much better than letter writing, would like to 
kmow more about your record of DX catches, how much time you devote to 
listening, Etc. Again I say, hope i hear from you, until i do, remember 
wiatit a chiropractor is,....a slippe di c jockey, 

best gards 
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